
 
 

Annual General Meeting 2025 
APPROVAL OF BANK ACCOUNT  

 

Introduction 
In order to progress the work of the committee, and in line with the Constitution, the 
current committee are proposing opening a bank account requiring two signatories,  in 
order that we can apply to South Lanarkshire Council (SLC) for a small Community Grant. 
This will help with running costs, which up until this point, have been funded by 
committee volunteers. The SLC Grant scheme allows for applications for this purpose 
and any application from the Owners Association does not negate other local community 
committees applying for funding.  

To date the committee members have funded printing costs, web site hosting costs, e-
mail hosting costs, and note-taking software. The total spend has been £164. 

As part of our governance, the committee will appoint a Treasurer. 

 

The Committee would be grateful for your support in agreeing to the opening of a bank 
account. 

 

Voting 
Members are asked to vote FOR or AGAINST the Approval of a Bank Account. Voting is 
online at www.brackenhillpark.org.uk/agm.  

 

 

Thank you. 
Brackenhill Park, Hamilton Owners’ Association 

http://www.brackenhillpark.org.uk/agm

